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Celebrations  

Star of the Week certificates 

Seahorse = Trevor 

Starfish =Zakaria 

Hedgehog = Abdul 

Squirrel = Lucas 

Badger = Jonathon 

Fox = Mikolaj 

Panda = Kieran 

Koala = Poppy 

Tiger = TJ 

Lion = Rose 

Toucan = Michelle 

Parrot = Debby 

Hawk = Zeeshan 

Eagle Izzy 

 

Ready Respect Safe certificates 

Seahorse =Asli  

Starfish = Kabir 

Hedgehog = Jack 

Squirrel = Fatima 

Badger = Saoirse 

Fox = Annabelle 

Panda = Maria 

Koala = Annabella 

Tiger = TJ 

Lion = Rose 

Toucan = Michelle 

Parrot = Debby 

Hawk = Zeeshan 

Eagle = Izzy 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

COMPUTER EXPLORER WINNERS=  

Sofia (Badgers) and Iza (Hawks) 

 

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week = 93.2% 

Number of lates = 15 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

Thursday 22nd June 

– Seahorse 

Assembly @ 9.15 

Sports Day - 14th July  

Summer Fayre -19th 

July 

Year 6 Production – 

10th & 11th July 6 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

Health Education 

– Year 6 

School Council 

Book Donations 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Staffing News  

Mrs Ship is expecting a baby! The new little one is 

due to arrive in September.  We look forward to 

welcoming the newest addition to the Ship family 

soon. 

 

  You may have noticed that we have a new member 

of staff in the office. Mrs Vora has joined as 

Attendance Officer, please do say hello.  

We are delighted that after many months of 

planning and ensuring that the information directly 

matches our curriculum, we have a new addition to 

our Yr 3/4 corridor – our History timeline.  The 

children have already had great fun reading all the 

facts and we look forward to using it to support 

our future history teaching.  

 
 

We only have a few weeks left of the summer term 

and our wish for sunny weather had definitely come 

true! Please do remember to put sun tan cream on 

your children before they come to school.  Just to 

reassure you that all children are encouraged to 

drink plenty of water whilst they are in school.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transition Day 

Wednesday 5th 

July 

All children will 

go to their new 

classes for the 

day. 

House Points 

The house with most house 

points this week is Phoenix 

 


